
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Laketown Town Council  

June 3, 2020 
 

The Town of Laketown Town Council will hold a Public Hearing in their regularly 
scheduled meeting at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday June 3, 2020  

in the Laketown Town Office located at 10 North 200 East Laketown, Utah. 
 

In our effort to listen and follow the directions of our STATE AND LOCAL AUTHORITIES to avoid 
social gathers in groups of more than 50 people and for local governments to remain open and still 
provide services, the public is invited to attend this meeting electronically. You can dial in using your 
phone in the United States:   +1 (224) 501-3412 Access Code: 700-767-989. 
 
 
Public Hearing to consider, receive public comment and discuss 
with the Laketown residents the review of operating budgets for 
the fiscal year 2020-2021 for the Water Fund and General Fund. 
 
The Town of Laketown operating budgets for the fiscal year 
2020-2021 are available for inspection in the Laketown Town 
Office at 10 North 200 East, Laketown, Utah, during regular 
office hours. Budget information may also be viewed on the 
town’s website: laketownutah.com 
 
Amber Droesbeke, Clerk 
Publication Date: May 26, 2020 

tel:+12245013412,,700767989

